
SCC: BUILT FOR THIS.
Southwestern Community College’s 
Strategy for Fall 2020

There’s no getting around it: This fall will be unique in 
our college’s history. Our top priority is keeping our 
students, employees and visitors safe. That goal is at 
the heart of our plans for the coming semester.

Hours & Schedules
Our administrative offices are open weekly from 
8 a.m. - 5 p.m. on Mondays through Thursdays. 
Each Friday, we will transition exclusively to a vir-
tual college.

Precautions
Outside and inside every SCC building, signs 
clearly describe our requirements for employees, 
students and visitors:
• Social Distance
• Wear a mask indoors 
• Wash your hands frequently
• Go/stay home if you have been tested or are 
  experiencing COVID-19 symptoms
• One person at a time in restrooms & elevators

Safer at Home
This fall, approximately 70 percent of our class-
es - more than ever before - will meet hybrid 
(majority online) or fully online. The rest will 
have some online element.

“SCC Alert” App
Just in time for the first day of classes, we’ll be 
launching the “SCC Alert” app. All SCC updates 
and information can be directly accessed using  
your phone or tablet. Every day before leaving 
home, we request that you take the “COVID-19 
Self-assessment” in this app. If you receive a 
green light, you are welcome to proceed to our 
campus. Otherwise, please follow the instruc-
tions you receive.

Testing, Contact Tracing & 
Quarantining
SCC has established a COVID-19 Response team, 
which has developed protocols in consultation 
with Jackson County Department of Public Health 
officials. If you begin experiencing symptoms af-
ter arriving on campus, we encourage you to get 
tested and quarantine. Every SCC building has a 
designated “Quarantine Room” set aside where 
you can wait, if need be, for a ride to take you 
home and/or a testing site.

More details available at 
www.southwesterncc.edu/covid-19

Cleaning & Personal 
Protective Equipment
We’ve implemented cleaning protocols that meet 
or exceed CDC sanitization guidelines and are in 
accordance with NCDHHS and Jackson County 
Department of Public Health guidelines. Class-
rooms have been reconfigured to accommodate 
social distancing for face-to-face classes, and all 
employees and students will be supplied with 
Personal Protective Equipment at the beginning 
of - and throughout - the fall semester.


